
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 10th January 2025 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
~ TERM 3~ 

 

06/01/25—14/02/25 
 

Week 2 
 

Monday 13th January 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 
Tuesday 14th January 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 15th January 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 16th January 
 
Friday 17th January 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 20th January 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 

Tuesday 21st January 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 

Wednesday 22nd January 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 23rd January 
 

Friday 24th January 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:       

Sesehang, Asra, Jayden, Emily, Suhana, Niamh & Aavash. 

We hope you have had or still to have a    

    wonderful day celebrating. 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 3 

The End of week results:  
 

     Burgoyne:      157 
     connaught:    140 
     Redoubt:         125 
     Kearsney:      092 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  
 

Hada, Kayden, Reggie, Kaitlyn, 

Roian, Joy, Fatima, Reeva, Fardin, Josh, 

Alicia, John, Alexander, Nulam, Sasha, 

Naomi and Sesehang.  

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Year 5 Masterclass sessions at DGSB 
Masterclasses are open to Year 5 students, and will take place over the remainder of 
the school year - Terms 3, 4, 5 and 6. The sessions will take place on a Wednesday 

between 4-5pm. The Masterclasses provide an excellent  
opportunity for your child to engage with  

subjects taught at secondary school, meet DGSB staff and to get a feel for our school. The 
 sessions are open to both boys and girls. All details will also be published on DGSB’s website: 

DGSB Masterclasses - Dover Grammar School for Boys (please refer to the recent email sent to 
you for more information). 

Happy New Year!  
Welcome back to Term 3, I hope you all had a restful holiday. I 

can’t believe it’s 2025 already!  
It has been great to welcome all the children and staff back this 

term.  They have returned with smiles, full of energy and ready to learn.  
 

As a staff, we often reflect on how unique Guston is; great relationships with children, families 
and with each other. Always doing things well, but often differently.  KS2 demonstrated that 

today by not being deterred by the icy conditions outside, instead doing the conger around the 
school and then dancing the Macarena instead of our usual physical 15 outside!   

 

Much fun was had! Here’s to a lot more fun in 2025!  

The Breakfast Show 
Pupils of Guston School will feature on the BBC Radio Kent 

Breakfast show next week!  
 

BBC Radio Kent are planning to feature some of the clues they 
recorded with several of our Y4 pupils on their breakfast show throughout the week of  

Mon 13 January (they are looking to alternate schools each week so we will likely feature 
again at a later stage).   

They will play various different clues for each object they were asked to describe from 
Monday 13th January to Thursday 16th Jan, between 0740am – 0830am.  

 
Parents can listen live on their radio, on BBC Sounds or on a smart speaker. If you miss 

it, you can listen back to the show on BBC Sounds for 30 days. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/brand/p06p52ks


 

 



 

 



 

 


